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City of Leavenworth Downtown  
Paid & Timed Parking Update 

 
September 23, 2020 
 
The City of Leavenworth continues installation of parking meters.  Beginning this 
weekend, the City of Leavenworth will install meters along the Downtown core.  
This weekend, construction crews will be working on the east side of the City.  
 
Councilwoman Hessburg, Parking Committee Chair indicated that the wait for 
this new phase of parking management has been long.  She has advocated for 
equitable and manageable parking.  She said “Let’s work together to get the right 
parker in the right stall.”   
 
City Administrator Ana Cortez indicated that after completing sensor installation 
in Parking Lots P3, P4, P2, and P5 on Friday September 25th, the construction 
team would install meters on Front Street, Division, Commercial, and 10th Street.  
This work will be completed over the weekend.   
 
“We encourage the public and visitors to access up to date information at 
www.cityofleavenworth.com, or in the City’s Facebook page, or in our Twitter- 
@BavarianTown.”  She indicated that City staff would be reaching out to 
impacted areas as early as tomorrow to announce over the weekend activities.  
She stated “streets where work will be done will be designated as no parking 
areas. We apologize for the inconvenience.”   
 
Beginning Saturday, construction crews will be working the following areas: 
 

 Front Street from 13th to 12th 

 12th Street from the Highway to Front 

 Front Street from 12th to Division 

 Division from Front to Commercial 

 Commercial from Division to 10th 

 10th from Commercial to Front 

 Commercial from 10th to 9th 
 
For more Information/ para más información: Leavenworth City Administrator 
Ana Cortez (509) 630-4157.   

Follow us:  and   @BavarianTown.  
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